
From: Winston Kaehler [mailto:winkaehler@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 9:03 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1 
Subject: Bridge Resolution 18-455 
 
This is to express my support for bridge Resolution 18-455 establishing temporary protections of historic 
resources in Merriam Park pending a historic resource study and designated historic district in that part 
of St. Paul.  We will all be richer for having kept significant historic properties in this area intact rather 
than destroying them by acting too little too late.  
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